
27/03/2019 

MRS Maria Gorecki 
12 / 4 - A Boyle ST 
Fairlight NSW 2093 
matoota100@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am very worried about how much impact this development could have. Alot of flora and fauna 
needs to be cleared away which could wreak havoc on our local ecosystem, aswell as the 
development location being a nest for many different birds. I am also worried that a three story 
high building could ruin the current skyline as three stories is just too tall. The developer has 
ignored all boundaries and rights of the adjoining neighbours, as well as omitting established 
trees and stone walls from the plan so they can be demolished, this is simply unacceptable. 

Sent: 27/03/2019 6:03:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


